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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics, we have learnt all about 
plurals and what it means to add an ‘s’ on the 
end of words. This week we learnt 3 new 
tricky words, we, me and be. 
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
the number 5. We have been making 5 in lots 
of different ways such as part, part, whole 
models, 5 on our fingers and representing 5 
on a 5 frame.  
 
 
 
 
This week the children were so pleased to find 
that our continuous provision had 
transformed into a winter wonderland! The 
have enjoyed matching the Christmas tree 
words to the correct star picture topper. On 
our funky fingers table the children have been 
using the tweezers to add the correct amount 
of baubles to the tree. We can’t wait for even 
more fun next week.  

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Samuel Moradeyo 
Daffodils: Tiwalade Kushimo 

 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

Santa Dash 

On Friday Bluebells and Daffodils took part in the 
National School Games Santa Dash. The children 

enjoyed wearing their Santa hats to take part. Have a 
look at our Twitter to see pictures of the children taking 

part. 

Christmas Dinner 
The children were so excited to see the dinner 
hall transformed into a winter wonderland. To 
celebrate Christmas dinner day, we had music, 

party hats, Christmas decorations and the 
children made and decorated their own 

Christmas themed placemats. 
 

Christmas Sing along  

On Tuesday 10th December Bluebells and Daffodils 
will perform their Christmas sing along. We hope 

you can make it. 

Daffodils: 9:15am  

Bluebells: 10:30am  


